
Unity Christian Preschool & Child Care
Weekly Note Home

September 19-23, 2022

Aa - alligator
Preschool
Letter: Aa - A friend loves at all times. Proverbs 17:17
Pre-K
Letter: Aa - “As for God, His way is perfect.” Psalm 18:30
Site Word: a

Website: Our weekly note home and calendar are posted on Unity Christian School’s
website.

Scholastic Book Orders: Our first Scholastic Book Order will go home this week. If
you choose to order books you can submit your order online or you can return the order
form and payment in an envelope to your child’s teacher. All orders are due September
30 by 11:30 am. Thank you :)

Tuition Payment: Preschool payments are due the first week of each month. Daycare
payments are due weekly / bi-weekly. We accept cash or check, checks can be made
out to UCPC.

Backpacks: Please make sure to check your child’s backpack daily. They love to show
off what they have worked on in school. Also your weekly newsletter and monthly
calendar will be put in their backpack.

Absence: If your child is scheduled to come but they will not be attending please be
sure to call and let us know. Your child’s teacher will be expecting them if they are on
our schedule.

Sick: If your child is not feeling well please keep them home. They may not attend if
they have a fever, diarrhea, or vomiting in the past 24 hours. They must be symptom
free without medication for 24 hours before returning to school.



Smart Door Lock: Our door lock code is 2258#, you will have to wake the keypad up
by pushing anywhere on the keypad, once the keypad turns blue you can push in the
code. The door will unlock and will relock in 30 seconds. You will have to unlock the
door to leave the building and it will re-lock automatically. Please do not give this code
to anyone else, if someone else is picking your child up they will need to ring the
doorbell and we will unlock the door for them, the code is only for parents and
guardians.

Questions / Concerns: If you ever have a question or concern please feel free to
contact me or stop by the office. My office hours are typically 8:00-4:00 - Chris

Teacher Highlights

Miss Missy (Preschool Teacher) : What a super week! Ss was so much fun!
Sunflowers, sunshine, snakes, spaghetti with meatballs (ask your child about the On
Top of Spaghetti song), sharks! We are learning all about taking care of our glue sticks
and markers (rolling down the glue before closing and making sure caps snap on). We
had science discussions about the sunflower life cycle, snakes, butterfly life cycle and
even a guest appearance by a real monarch caterpillar! Thank you, Connor! Now onto
letter Aa! Apples, alligators, astronauts, ants, airplanes...We will be learning the
"alligator grip" technique for holding writing utensils. This is an important part of proper
handwriting skills. We will often assist your child "hand over hand" as they begin writing.
So, if letters look oddly good, that is because we are helping guide them ;) Thanks for
reading to your kids every day and have a great week!

Miss Vanessa (PreK Teacher) : Last week was Stupendous! The kids had a blast
being super silly, Singing, Shouting, using their Senses, and being scientists! It amazes
me how smart our class is already. The kids are having a blast and seem to have a
passion for learning. This week our letter is “Aa” and we will be introducing our first sight
word “a”.  We will continue working on writing our names. Our class will be Acting like
Animals, making Art with Apples, following some Arrow. It’ll be AMAZING!


